
 
Sent: 27/02/2018 7:39:34 AM 
Subject: FW: DA2017/1274    -----Original Message----- From: mqfau [mailto:mqfau@usa.net]  Sent: Monday, 26 February 2018 4:25 PM To: Council Mailbox Subject: DA2017/1274  Re The above DA concerning Bayview seniors housing and golf club. I believe Council is considering approval of this venture. I wish to support the application. As a Northern Beaches resident and rate payer, I welcome any improvements and updating to seniors accommodations. I also support the work of Bayview with the local community, both as a sporting amenity and a social centre. Anything that will help to maintain the contribution the golf club makes to the community is to the advantage of us all. Please consider this DA carefully, and approve it. Maurie Farrell 27 Foxall st Elanora Heights 2101 


